
 
 
 

 

DETAIL OPPORTUNITY 
 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
FEDERAL RAILROAD ADMINISTRATION (FRA) 

 
The Office of Railroad Systems and Technology (RRS-10) is soliciting applicants for a 6-month 
detail assignment for eligible candidates to perform as a Passenger Railroad Specialist, 
managing the Passenger Train Emergency Preparedness Program and other related duties. The 
detail is open to DOT employees with the applicable skills, and experience. If you’re interested in 
the position listed below, please send a copy of your resume and your most recent 
performance appraisal to don.parker@dot.gov, and Subject Line: RRS-10 PTEPP Program 
Manager by 4 p.m. EST, Friday, June 13, 2025. 
 
Please contact Michael.Hunter@dot.gov if you have any questions regarding the opportunity. 

The ideal candidate will have excellent communication skills, both written and oral, the ability to 
comfortably address large groups, and the ability to lead meetings associated with program 
reviews. The incumbent should also have experience with passenger train emergency preparedness 
plan and passenger equipment emergency system requirements. 

Duties:  
 Serve as the Passenger Train Emergency Preparedness Plan (PTEPP) Program Manager. 
 Review and assess PTEPPs for compliance with 49 CFR part 239. 
 Coordinate and conduct onsite field assessments regarding PTEPP implementation. 
 Conduct PTEPP training and operational testing assessments. 
 Performs other related duties as assigned.  

 
Qualifications: Candidates must currently be a GS-13 or GS-14 and must have experience in 
passenger train emergency preparedness plan and passenger equipment emergency system 
requirements. Candidates should also have experience planning and executing compliance audits 
and/or compliance investigations.  
 
Interviews may be conducted. 


